
From: Aue, Marianna@waterboards 
Sent: Friday, July 08, 2016 3:23 PM 
To: Marcus, Felicia@Waterboards; William Hood 
Cc: Michael Picker 
Subject: RE: [pwnaction] PWN Comment on CDO Modification 

Dear Mr. Hood:  
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the potential revisions to the compliance schedule for State 
Water Board Order 2009-0060.  Because this is a matter is a quasi-adjudicative decision which will come 
before the full State Water Board, we have decided in an abundance of caution to implement ex parte 
communication rules.  All correspondence regarding this matter is posted on our website, at:   
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/projects/california_american_water_company/i
ndex.shtml 
 
The State Water Board will have public deliberations on the proposed amendments to the CDO on July 
19, 2016, and will consider your comments at that time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marianna Aue 
 
Attorney III 
Office of Chief Counsel 
State Water Resources Control Board 
1001 "I" Street, 22nd Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95812 
(916) 327-4440  

 
From: Marcus, Felicia@Waterboards 
Sent: Friday, July 08, 2016 2:17 PM 
To: William Hood 
Cc: Michael Picker; Aue, Marianna@waterboards 
Subject: Re: [pwnaction] PWN Comment on CDO Modification 

Pardon me, but we are in ex parte prohibition time, so I can not communicate on this matter other 
than through noticed process.  Copying Board counsel, who can give you appropriate procedure. 
 
Felicia Marcus  
Chair 
State Water Resources Control Board 
1001 I Street, 25th floor 
Sacramento, CA 94608 
(916)341-5603 
Felicia.Marcus@waterboards.ca.gov 
 


